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September 8, 2025 

 

The Honorable Ms. Michaela Christiane Wiezorek 

Mayor of Konigs Wusterhausen 

 

Dear Mayor Wiezorek, 

 

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits. We would like to express our 

sincere gratitude for your continued understanding and support of the activities of Mayors for 

Peace. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the 11th General Conference of Mayors for Peace was 

successfully held in Nagasaki from August 7 to 10. The conference welcomed 228 participants 

from 139 member cities in 15 countries. During the conference, participants engaged in active 

discussions under the theme Towards a World without Nuclear Weapons—A Peaceful Future 

Envisioned as Global Citizens. As a result, the Mayors for Peace Action Plan (2025-2029) was 

adopted, along with the Nagasaki Appeal. 

 

We are deeply grateful for your presentation on Involvement of young generations during 

Session Ⅲ. Your insights greatly contributed to enhancing participants’ understanding of your 

city’s role in Promoting the Culture of Peace. 

 

Building upon the outcomes of the conference, we will implement concrete initiatives based 

on the four pillars of our Action Plan: VOICE (raise citizen voices for the abolition of nuclear 

weapons), LINK (deepen collaboration among cities), PEACE (foster the culture of peace in 

communities), and RISE (strive for the sustainable development of our network). Through 

these efforts, we aim to realize a peaceful world free from nuclear weapons. We sincerely ask 

for your continued engagement in the Mayors for Peace initiatives. 

 

In closing, we would like to offer our best wishes for your continued good health and every 

success in your future endeavors. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

SUZUKI Shiro 

Vice President of Mayors for Peace 

Mayor of Nagasaki 

MATSUI Kazumi  

President of Mayors for Peace 

Mayor of Hiroshima 


